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Dear Patient / Guardian / Carer 

St Levan Surgery Flu Vaccine Arrangements 

As you are probably aware, this year will be a very challenging year for delivering the flu vaccine 

program.  We are writing to you with the arrangements for booking and attending. 

We have allocated set times and dates for our flu clinics, please contact the surgery to book your 

appointment.  Please note due to the limitations caused by covid we will be unable to offer 

alternative appointments to those dedicated times. 

When you attend please: 

 Attend on your own unless you need help in mobilising. 

 Allow time for parking as parking is limited and it will be busy 

 Do not arrive early or late for your appointment time: we have allocated a strict number of 
patients per period to ensure that people are queueing for the minimum of time and social 
distancing is maintained. 

 Please be prepared to wait as this will be new to all of us 

 Please wear a face covering.  

 Please follow the instructions for queuing. The queue will be controlled to ensure social 
distancing.  

 If it is raining on the day, please come prepared with an umbrella as the queue will be outside  

 Wear clothing which makes it easy to expose your upper arm.  

 Do not attend if you or any members of your household have symptoms of coronavirus, or if you 
have been told to isolate 

 These clinics are for flu vaccines only and we will be unable to discussion anything else during 
this time.  Reception will not be open 

 

If you do not wish to take up the offer of a flu vaccine please let us 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Adelaide & St Levan Surgery 
 
If you are a smoker do you know we offer a smoking cessation service here at the 

surgery?  Please ask reception for more information. 

 


